
From: Christian Klein <cmqklein@gmail.com> 

To: Jenny Raitt <jraitt@town.arlington.ma.us> 
Date: Sat, 16 May 2020 18:37:16 -0400 

Subject: 882-892 Mass Ave - Letter to ARB 
   
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not click links 

or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< 
>" brackets) and you know the content is safe. 

   
Ms. Raitt, 

  
Please accept the attached letter into the record for the hearing regarding 882-892 Mass Ave.  I intend to 

attend the meeting Monday evening, and I look forward to the opportunity to highlight the concerns 

raised in my letter. 
  

If you have any questions, please feel free to reply to this email. 
  

Best, and good health, 

  
Christian Klein 

54 Newport Street 

 


